Association & Club Conference 2014
Theme: Local Orienteering Events
Date: Saturday 25 October 2014 11:00 – 17:00
Location: NFU Mutual Head Office, Tiddington Road, Stratford upon Avon, Warwickshire, CV37 7BJ
Dear all,
It’s been an exciting year since the last Conference and I hope you’ll agree that with your help we have started to improve our offerings to volunteers and, hopefully, you’ll also agree that communications between British Orienteering National Office and clubs & associations has continued to improve.
Are you still enjoying competing in the sport as well as making orienteering happen? This year’s Association & Club Conference is all about you and the events you organise locally, particularly Level D events.
We’ll look back at the discussions and ideas of last year’s Conference and see how we’ve all done and to see if you think we’ve been able to lessen the burden on club volunteers like you. There will also be sessions on Growing Club participation: does YOUR club have a plan to increase participation? Welcoming & Friendly Events: does your club stage such events? Are they successful? Using Social Media to Promote Events: Cheap promotion but does it work? 

If these sound like topics that your club is interested in, or perhaps you have some innovative solutions to share, please accept this invitation to the Association & Club Conference on Saturday 25th October 2014 at the NFU Mutual Head Office, Stratford upon Avon.  It’s always a sociable and enjoyable day that helps share good ideas between clubs, and British Orienteering Board members will be on hand to listen to anything you’d like to raise with us. 

All members are invited to attend and we would encourage as many as possible to come along and have your say! If you are interested, please register your attendance by emailing info@britishorienteering.org.uk by October 3rd 2014. 

As in previous years, we also encourage clubs and associations to nominate 2 chosen representatives to represent their views. Club and association chairs or secretaries must confirm the names of delegates attending on behalf of their club or association. This will register their attendance and these delegates will be eligible to have a contribution to their expenses paid by British Orienteering (details in ‘expenses details’ document). Club and association chairs or secretaries should also nominate their delegates by Friday 3rd October 2014 by emailing info@britishorienteering.org.uk
All other members are very much encouraged to attend, however any expenses will need to be covered by the individual, club or association depending on individual arrangements.
Clubs and associations are also asked to raise strategic items or issues that you would like to be considered for addition to the agenda. Any such requests should be sent to info@britishorienteering.org.uk by 19th September 2014. 

Association and Club Conference Notice 2014
Association and Club Conference Expenses Details 2014 

Kind Regards,
Mike Hamilton, Chief Executive
